
The City of Tulsa Support of Nursing Mothers  
 
The City of Tulsa is a strong supporter of breastfeeding. To demonstrate this support, 
there will be a designated room available for pumping milk at every City location. 

  

 
Nursing mothers 
have priority over 

other employees in 
the use of this room 
 
  

 
FMLA 918-596-7432,  
FMLA@cityoftulsa.org, or 
City Medical 918-596-7075,    
citymedical@cityoftulsa.org   
 
 


